
 

 

 
 

February 14, 2013 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANVASS OF PRIMARY ELECTION 
 
 

The canvass of the February 19, 2013, Primary Election will be conducted 
in Room 180 of the Educational Support Center, 3600 – 52nd Street, 
Kenosha, WI, beginning at 9:00 A.M. on February 26, 2013.   
 
The canvass will be conducted by Jo Ann Taube, School Board Clerk, 
Susan Garner, District citizen, and Jeremy Erickson, District citizen.  Also 
present will be Stacy Busby, School Board Secretary. 
 
 
     Michele Hancock 
     Superintendent of Schools 
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